## MEMORANDUM:

TO: Messrs: Gino Torcellini

Vince Paccadolmi

Ray Phelan

Judge Reed Shields

FROM: Don Brooks

You perhaps know that the date of the Town meeting for voting on the golf course proposal has been set for December 9. I think it imperative that our committee meet immediately to plan the presentation of our proposal at the Town meeting. Therefore, I ask that a meeting be held on Monday, November 29 at the Park & Recreation Commission headquarters to start planning. If you cannot attend please advise immediately and we will try to set a new date.

Don Brooks